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November 7, 2014

Mr. John J. Long
City Clerk

City of Somerville

93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143

NE#(F778E
Dear Mr. Long,

Thank you for your recent correspondence to my office regarding the October 9, 2014 Board of Aldermen
resolution regarding the Mystic River. I appreciate your outreach and the time you have taken to
communicate with our agency and to bring this matter to my attention.

Please know that I have forwarded your correspondence to the relevant staff at DCR for their review. With
regard to the Board’s request for an on-site meeting, I encourage you to reach out to DCR’s Director of
Government Affairs, Antonio Barletta, to discuss arrangements and work through the logistical details.
Antonio may be reached by e-mail at Antonio.Barletta@state.ma.us or by phone at 617-626-4991.

Once again, thank you for your correspondence. Should you require any further assistance from my office
regarding your inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sip erely,

Murr
issioner

cc: Antonio Barlett, DCR Director of Government Affairs
Kevin Whalen, DCR Deputy Commissioner of Operations
Samantha Overton, MassParks Deputy Director
Nick Gove, MassParks Boston Region Manager
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